
Jenny Staletovich


From: Jenny Staletovich


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 1:10 PM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: Dorian hurricane maps


Hi Chris.


I'm doing a follow-up story on the altered hurricane map presented at the White House last week while I


was out of town. Dennis Feltgen said I should send my questions to you, so wanted to ask if anyone was


available for a radio interview to talk about the map displayed at the White House and how the hurricane


center creates the track maps.


Thanks.


--

Jenny Staletovich


Environmental Reporter


WLRN News


cell: 954-303-2383


email: JStaletovich@wlrnnews.org


Twitter: @jenstaletovich
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